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From: Peter Jefcoate

Sent: 09 July 2013 14:32

To: Andrew Windscheffel

Subject: FW: Essendon PC comments on Essendon Country Club application
Andrew,

Please ensure that these comments below are circulated as late representations at the DM Meeting for the 18" July
for this application

Many thanks!

Peter

From: ke Brown NN

Sent: 09 July 2013 10:05
To: Peter Jefcoate
Subject: Essendon PC comments on Essendon Country Club application

Dear Mr Jefcoate,

Ref $6/2013/1087/FP

SO I'm havl I

The Parish Council met on Monday 8 July to consider the application, which had been seen before, and
had no objections to the application, save for the in principle loss of 2 dwellings and its replacement with
just one.

Regards

Cllr Mike Brown
Essendon Parish Council.



